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From: Grace Ockwell

Sent: Tuesday, 22 September 2015 05:11 p.m.
To: chris.morris@odt.co.nz

Cc: Kristy Rusher; Sandy Graham

Subject: LGOIMA - Flood debrief

Dear Chris,

Thank you for your email of 26 August 2015 requesting "copies of any debrief or "after action” reports
or any other documents reviewing the Dunedin City Council and/or Civil Defence response to the
Dunedin flood event that began on June 3".

Your request has been considered under the provisions of the Local Government Official Information
and Meetings Act 1987 and the following response is provided.

Minutes from a debrief meeting held on 25 June 2015 in the Civic Defence Emergency Operations
Centre and a debriefing report are withheld pursuant to section 7(2)(f)(i) of LGOIMA as withholding
the information is necessary to maintain the effective conduct of public affairs through the free and
frank expression of opinions by or between officers in the course of their employment. However the
information presented at the debrief meeting will be used to develop a corrective action plan which will
be publicly available upon completion.

As we have withheld information you have the right pursuant to section 27 of LGOIMA to have our
decision reviewed by the Office of the Ombudsman.

Kind regards,

Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
Civic and Legal

Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
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